
When I considered Incarnation as finding God’s saving presence among us and making it known, I remembered this photo 
of Lena Nwaenyi chatting with this elderly woman in the Kuchigoro DiPC in Abuja. This elderly refugee  fled the Boka Haram 

but now, without family members in the camp, is totally dependent on the kindness of other refugees. Ann Durst, SHCJ


